
T R A N S N A T I O N A L  A N D  G L O B A L  H I S T O R Y

S E M I N A R

C A L L  F O R  P A P E R S

The Oxford Transnational and Global History Seminar is inviting submissions

to present papers during Michaelmas Term 2020 (October-December).

We welcome submissions which encompass a wide range of global historical

approaches. These may include but are not limited to: comparative

transnational or transregional histories; economic, environmental, and social

histories; histories of migration, race, gender, and class; colonial and

postcolonial studies. 

This seminar is a welcoming space for graduate students and early career

researchers to share their work, and we accept submissions at all stages of

the research process, including work in progress. We aim to provide helpful

and constructive feedback in an inclusive environment.

Graduate presentations will take place via Zoom on Tuesdays in November at

5pm. Papers will be 20 minutes in length, with 30 minutes for questions and

discussion.

Please submit your abstract (max 300 words) and a short bio (max 100 words)

to oxfordtghs@gmail.com by Monday 12th October 2020.

Please contact us if you have any questions, and follow us on twitter

@OxfordTGHS

We look forward to reading your submissions!

This seminar is funded through the generous donations of the Sudbury Oxford

Transnational History Foundation and the University of Oxford Beit Fund.


